
Regular Meeting, October 7, 1935, 
Council Hali, 17:30 P. M. 

The regular October meeting of Council was held on the 
above date. 

Present: President, Walck, and Councilmen, Stover, Davison, 
Seibert, and Friedly. Also Burgess Shinham, 

Minutes of the last regular meeting and two special meetings 
were read by the secretary, and approved without change. 

Treasurer, Bert, reported as follows:- 

Balance in Borough account, - - - - - $ 765,94 
Balance in Bond account, - -- - - - - $ 487.88 

The secretary reported ani turned in the following receipts: - 

From J, H. Linn, Tax, collections, - - ---- - - 59 
: . M. Lanehart, oil, ----------- 5 
oe Chas. W. Bert, Water collections, - - - - - 281.81 
iW W. W. McKinnie, Fines, - --------= 62.00 
bs G. F. Zeigler, Pines, ---------- 50.00 
ul B. H. Daley, Boro Tax, - - - ---- - 500.00 
iu B. H. Daley, Bond Tax, - - - - ----=- - 1500.00 

Police Chief, 0. C. Ambrose made his report of arrests for 
September. Report showed 21 arrests and the assessment of 
$ 122.00 in fines. 

On motion, the above. reports were accepted and approved. 

Bills totaling $ 579,59 were presented od drafts ordered made 
out. (See ledger for details.) 

The secretary reported that the contract between the Borough 
and the P, R. R. for removal of the track on Carlisle Street, 
had been approved by both parties dnd had been forwarded to the 
Public Service Commission for approval by that body. Also 
that the court had approved the bond in the matter of the Lewis 
H. Bitner Heirs' land. 

Burgess Shinham spoke on the desirability of putting on a night 
officer. Some discussion ensued, but no action was taken. 

Water manager Bert, reported a refund of $ 6.18 to Dr. CG. M. 
Strickler resulting foom a vacancy in one of his properties. 
Mr. Bert also reported that pumping operations had been started 
at Moss Spring and that a temporary permit to use this water 
had been obtained from the State Department of Health. The 
permit to expire Dec. 31,°1935, 

The department in charge of the sidewalk project reported that 
applications had been made for approximately 4953 sq. ft. of 
concrete paving; 613 linear feet of concrete curbing; and 780 
Sq. ft. of macadam paving,  



  

(Meeting of Oct. 7, 1935 continued. ) 

The Street committee reported that the owners of the L. R. 
Kemp property at the south east corner of Washington Street and . 
Leitersburg street had egreed to allow the corner of the side- 
welk to be rounded off to permit free access to Leittersburg 
Street, provided the Borough would do the work and build about 

33 feet of curbing. On motion Dr. Seibert, seconded by Mr. 
Friedly; this proposition was accepted and the amount of curb- 

ing to be ineluded in the sidewalk project. 

‘The water committee reported the gasoline pump engine at Moss 
Spring badly worn, and suggested replacement by an'elesotric motor. 
No ection was taken, but the president indicated a special meeting 

would be celled to discuss the matter. 

On motion, *adjourned. 

  

 


